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STAFF 
Rev. Fred Valone …. Pastor 
Felix Ramos  . . . . . ... ……Permanent Deacon 
Kathy Boscarino . . ………DRE / Youth Minister 
Maria Delgado ..…….……Elementary CCE Coordinator  
    Music Ministry  
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Jill Baker ………………..  Nursery Coordinator  
Dell Wells . . . . . . . . ...…...Bookkeeper 
Sylvia Vitela . . . . ……... . Secretary 
Laura Puente . . . …….. . . .Custodian 

The essence of justice consists in  giving that which is 
strictly due; but the essence of mercy is to take into   
account not only that which is strictly due, but also 
weaknesses, infirmities, and defects of all kinds, and in 
considering them, to give more than is required by merit 
and to punish less for offenses than the guilt deserves. 
Servant of God Father Hyacinth Woroniecki 

  

 

Fr. Fred’s Project Goal:  $13,000  
 (10  water systems) 

 

Thank you for your support! 

St. Thomas Community  
Lenten Project     

  February 14th   $2,204 
 

February 21st   $3,561 
 

February 28th   $4,020 
 

March 6th         $1,484 
 

March 13th       $520  
 

March 20th       $145 
 

             Total  $11,934 



 

Weekly Readings 

 REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS / RECUERDEN EN SUS ORACIÓNES… 
Judy Adib, Steve Aguayo, Richard Almendarez, Veronica  Antwi,  
James Aubey, Irma Avalos, Gene Barrett, Jordan   Bergeron, Kathy 
Boscarino, Fidelis Burton, Phillip Caito, Sunni Cook, Sabrina      
Coronado, Terry Corral,  Melanie Davis, Margie Eglsaer, Colin 
Defour,  Jose Luis  Ecamilla, Paul Fivel, Diane Fuller, Diana  Garcia, 
Mary Gedelian, Winifred Grivich, Mary Gutermuth, Bill Hodges, 
Maria Jalifi,  Kevin Kretzschmar, Dorothy Laskoskie, Andrew Leal, 
Sam and  Marie Martinez, Karen McPike, Coby Meinzer, Carol  
Mendel, Bill Middleton, Donna Moore, Floyd and  Maryann Moore, 
Tom Morales, Lourdes Mosqueda, Paula Legler Phillips, Brenda 
Piñeda, John  Raia,  Lillian  Rodriguez,  Lydia  Rodriguez, Maria 
Ines Rodriguez,  Margaret Rozell, Jack Rumfield, Ana Marie Santos, 
John Sarley, Jerry Seaton, Cindy Schwanke, Marilyn Shepherd,    
Kayden Bryn Shipley, Wanda H. Smith, Elizabeth Speck, Tim Speck,  
David and Dorothy Townsend,  Matthew Varnum, Maria Elena   
Valencia, Leo Vasquez,  Bob Wessels, Alma Williams, Rose 
Youngblood. 

 

Sat 4/2   5:30 pm Marlene Zang (special intentions) 

Sun 4/3   7:45 am Parishioners 

  10:45 am Mable Milliet (birthday) 

  12:30 pm Maria Isabel Zavala 

    6:00 pm CSC Intentions 

Mon 4//4  No Mass  

Tues 4/5   7;15 am Kenneth Larson 

Wed 4/6   7:15 am Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Thurs 4/7   7:15 am Carol Brauneis 

Fri 4/8   7:15 am Darryl Pasket (special intentions) 

Sat 4/9   5:30 pm Chad Wagamon 

Sun 4/10   7:45 am Cherie McGee 

  10:45 am Mike Miller 

  12:30 pm Parishioners 

   6:00  pm CSC Intentions 

MASS INTENTIONS of the WEEK PARISH MINISTRIES 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Tuesdays        
7 a.m. to  5:30 p.m. 

Catholic Daughters meet 2nd Monday of month.     
Contact  Vickie Brewer  at  936-291-3651. 

Eleven Threads meet 2nd & 4th Friday of the month 
at 9 am. Call Mary Ann Petrosky Cook, 936-295-7049. 

Father Fred’s Scripture Class meets Tuesdays in 
the parish hall at 6:00 pm. 

Icon Guild meets Wednesdays at 10 am in the parish 
hall.  Contact Susan Garrett (936) 291-2812. 

Knights of Columbus meet 1st & 3rd Tuesday of 
month at 7pm.  Contact Fred Guillory, 295-0267.  

Knights of Columbus 4th Degree Assembly meet 
on 2nd Tuesday of month at 7:00 p.m. 

Legion of Mary meet every Tuesday, 7:15 p.m. in  
the  Little White House . 

Movimiento Familiar Chistiano Catolico. Contact 
Alfredo Almaraz at 817-521-9198. 

Parish Council meets 4th Thursday of  month,       
7:00 p.m. in  parish hall. 

Shrine of the Two Hearts Weekly Rosary every    
Sunday at 3:00 p.m. throughout the year. From            
FM 2821, turn  North onto Rosenwall Rd.  Go 3.3 
miles to the gate.  Everyone   welcome.  Gate open 
from  9-5.  .   

Spanish Prayer Group (Rios de Luz y Esperanza)   
Fridays at 7:00 p.m.  Contact Martin Mosqueda,       
936-662-8335.  

St. Pio Secular Franciscan Fraternity meets the 3rd  
Saturday of the month at 2 p.m. in the Little White 
House 

St. Thomas Ladies meet 1st Thursday of month.     
Contact June Davis, at 936-291-8197. 

St. Thomas Weekly Rosary at 5:00 p.m. before the  
Saturday 5:30 p.m. Mass. Daily Rosary prayed         
following 7:15 a.m. Mass. 

St. Thomas Widows.  Meet  2nd  and  4th  Thursday 
of the  month at 11:30 a,m,  in the  Adult Education 
Bldg.  Contact Mary Ann  Petrosky Cook,  295-7049. 

St. Vincent de Paul meets 1st and 3rd Thursday of  
month at 2:00 p.m. in parish hall.  Contact Craig       
Hibbison, at 936-436-0362. 

Mon 4/4 Is.7:10-14;8:10;Heb.10:4-10;Lk.1:26-38 

Tues 4/5 Acts4:32-37;Jn.3:7-15 

Wed 4/6 Acts5:17-26;Jn.3:16-21 

Thurs 4/7 Acts5:27-33;Jn.3:31-36 

Fri 4/8 Acts5:34-42;Jn.6:1-15 

Sat 4/9 Acts6:1-7;Jn.6:16-21 

Sun 4/10 Acts5:27-32,40-41;Rev.5:11-14;Jn.21:1-19 



 

MEN'S RETREAT   
MERCY : A GLIMPSE INTO THE HEART OF GOD  

 

APRIL 22 THRU 24 
 

"  The only difference between a rut and a grave is the depth."  
 

If you are in a rut, better move on out and make a     
retreat with the men of St. Thomas at  

the Holy Name Retreat Center in Houston.   
Take some time to reflect,  

to get focused in terms of God,  
in terms of  others and in terms of yourself.  

 

For registration information call  
 

CRAIG HIBBISON AT 436 - 0362  
OR  

THE HOLY NAME RETREAT CENTER 
 713 - 464 -0211 

ST. THOMAS LADIES organization is now         
accepting scholarship applications for the 16th Annual 
Frances Munn Scholarship.  All graduating high school 
seniors from St. Thomas the Apostle Parish are eligible 
to apply.  Applications are available at the church office 
or from Kathy Boscarino.  Please have your application 
completed and turned in no later than Friday, Apr. 29th.  

               Stewardship for March 13th: $ 6,021.26 

        Water Drops Project:  $    145.00 

                       (the week of 3/20) 

 Thank  you  for  your  parish  support!     

 
BAZAAR 2016…  The first planning meeting 
for our 2016 bazaar will be held April 4,         
6:30 p.m. in the parish hall.  This will be an 
open meeting for anyone interested in helping 
with the planning of our annual parish              
bazaar.  Any questions or  concerns may be     
directed to  Charley Sanders,  936-295-0653.  

 COME AND ENJOY 
*** TUESDAY CLASSIC MOVIES *** 

   2pm Tuesdays ~ Parish Hall 
       ADMISSION FREE   

 

     *** Register now thru April 4 *** 
 

Drop registration forms in basket 
on the church entry table 
  or register at the door 

 

   April 5 - Quo Vadis 
April 12 -The Agony and the Ecstasy 

Childcare will be provided  
for preschool children and toddlers  

as long as the minimum number of 3 children is met.   
 

Parents must register  
preschool children and toddlers  

by calling the church office 936-295-8159 
by March 29,  

one week prior to the first event. 
 

School children are welcome  
but must stay with their parents at all times.  

 

NOTE: Movies are 2-3 hours long. 

ST. THOMAS LADIES…  All ladies of the parish 
are invited to the St. Thomas Ladies dinner and meeting 
on Thursday, April 7th, at 6:00 in the Parish Hall.    
Please come and join in the fellowship!  

SCHOLARSHIPS.  The Catholic Daughters of 
the Americas offer 2 scholarships for female        
graduating  high school seniors: 

  

1)   a $500 scholarship funded by CDA, and 

  

2)   The Kathy Miller Memorial Scholarship* 

  

*The amount awarded each year is determined by the 
total contributions received for the Kathy Miller     
Memorial Scholarship fund. Contributions of any 
amount may be mailed to:  
 

The Kathy Miller Memorial Scholarship Fund 
c/o The  Catholic Daughters of the Americas 
PO Box 6101 
Huntsville TX, 77342-6101  
 

or you may contact Vickie Brewer,  936-291-3651.  
Applications for both  scholarships will be available 
during April; deadline for submittal being April 30th.  

Living the Year of Mercy; 
Discover Prison Ministry  

 
 

Round table discussion with  
Pam Baggett 

 

When:  Tuesday, April 12, 2016 
Time:   7:00 p.m. 
Where:  Adult Education Bldg 
 

Space is limited please register through the 
church office 936-295-8159 

Reaching out in Mercy to the Imprisoned 

DIVINE  MERCY SUNDAY 



 

W h a t ’ s  U p  a t  t h e  Ca t h o l i c  S t u d e n t  C e n t e r  

Joseph Magee, Ph.D., Director – 291-2620 – DSF Supported –  http://www.shsu-catholic.org 
Week of April 3, 2016 

Sunday        4 pm – Choir Practice 
6 pm – Student Mass 
7 pm – Free Dinner Social  

Monday       4 pm – Rosary in the CSC 
7 pm – Game/Social Night 
8 pm – Men’s Small Group 
     – Women’s Small GroupTuesday       
 7 pm – Catholic Movie Night 

      8 pm – Catholic Bible Study 

Wednesday  4 pm – Rosary in the CSC 
 8 pm – Alive! Praise and Worship Music 

Thursday     6:15 pm – Mass in CSC Chapel 
7 pm – Café Catholica Dinner and discussion of all 

things Catholic. 

A faith-filled evening of      
Scripture, prayer, shar-
ing,    and great music! 

Faith sharing and   
reflection on the   
Scriptures 

This week’s Guest Chef:  
 College Knights of Columbus 
This Week’s Menu: Something Amazing 

News and Events 
Sunday, April 3, 2016    Lifeteen and  Edge 
Tuesday April 5, 2016  First Communion Class  - Portable Bldg. 
Wednesday, April 06, 2016   STAY Youth Night 6:30-8:30 

Upcoming Events 
  
Its time to begin registering for AYC.  AYC (Archdiocesan Youth Rally) is the largest youth rally of its kind and is 
open to all Catholic high school youth  Information will be handed out at Lifeteen, Edge and STAY youth night.   

REFLECTION…  That as disciples of Jesus, we       
answer  the call to be grateful and generous and look for 
ways to help those in need. “Jesus said to them again, 
‘Peace be with you. As the Father has sent me, so I send 
you.’” John 20:21 Peace – the first gift of the risen Lord. 
Just as Jesus sent the apostles out into the world to share 
His peace and Good News, so too, He sends us. As disciples 
of Jesus, we are called to be grateful and generous. We 
should look for opportunities to share His peace with our 
brothers and sisters not only within our local parish      
boundaries, but outside of them as well. In giving, you will 
receive the peace of Christ.  

REFLEXION… Que al igual que los discípulos de Jesús, 
respondamos a su llamado a ser agradecidos y generosos, y a 
buscar formas para ayudar a los necesitados. " Jesús les dijo otra 
vez: "La paz con vosotros. Como el Padre me envió, también yo 
os envío.'" Juan 20:21 La paz- el primer regalo del Señor      
resucitado. Así como Jesús envió a los apóstoles al mundo a 
compartir su Paz y Buenas Noticias, así también, Él nos envía a 
nosotros. Como discípulos de Jesús, hemos sido llamados a ser 
agradecidos y generosos. Debemos buscar oportunidades para 
compartir Su paz con nuestros hermanos y hermanas no       
solamente en los límites de nuestra parroquia, sino también  
fuera de ellos. Al dar, recibiremos la paz de Cristo.  



 

 

Diocesan Service Fund 
As  of  March 14, 2016 

Parish Goal       $37,000 

Total Amount Paid $11,508.75 

Total Amount Pledged $16,030.00 

Parish Goal Balance Due $25,491.25 

April 14, May 12 - Discover the Road Less Traveled 
6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.  A monthly discernment         
gathering at St. Mary’s Seminary for single young adult 
men ages 18 and older. Meets every second Thursday 
of the month from September to May. Join priests and 
seminarians for fellowship, prayer, music, dinner and 
talks about the discernment for priesthood and religious 
life. 9845 Memorial Dr., Houston. Registration, video 
and information: www.houstonvocations.com/discover  

April 14, May 12 Women Seeking the Road Less 
Traveled 6:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.  A monthly              
discernment gathering for women ages 18 and older 
who are discerning a vocation to religious life. Meet in 
different convents around the Archdiocese every second 
Thursday of the month from September to May.       
Program includes supper, a brief presentation and time 
for sharing, followed by prayer. Sisters from several 
religious orders who live and minister in the            
Archdiocese will be present. Information on sites,    
registration and a video about the program is available 
at www.houstonvocations.com/women-seeking . For 
more information contact Sr. Anita Brenek, CDP at      
713-652-8239 or abrenek@archgh.org 

Upcoming Events from Vocations 

Catholic Marriage Conference - April 2, 9 a.m. to 
3:30 p.m. Are you ready to thrive in holiness with your 
spouse? Join us for the 2nd annual “Together in         
Holiness” marriage conference, presented by the         
St. John Paul II Foundation and the Archdiocese of   
Galveston-Houston. This one day event includes Mass, 
Eucharistic Adoration, Reconciliation, and inspiring 
presentations that will help make your marriage and 
family life a “school of love.” Cost: $45/couple, $25/
individual, $1/childcare. Learn more and register at 
www.TogetherInHoliness.org  

April 21, May 19 - Descubre el Camino Menos 
Recorrido 7:00 p.m. - 9:30 p.m.  This is the Spanish 
version of the Discover and Women Seeking combined, 
for single men and women ages 18 and older who are 
discerning a vocation to priesthood and religious life 
and prefer the session in Spanish. Gatherings are from 
September through May. Meetings take place at the 
Missionary Carmelites of St. Theresa. Reunión de      
discernimiento vocacional en español a la vida           
sacerdotal y religiosa para jóvenes adultos solteros 
(hombres y mujeres) de 18 a 35 años de edad que hayan 
completado preparatoria y/o equivalente. Las reuniones 
se llevara a cabo en el Convento de las Hermanas      
Carmelitas Misioneras de Santa Teresa (9600 Deer Trail 
Dr., Houston). Habrá convivencia, comida, música, 
oración y temas vocacionales presentados por            
sacerdotes, religiosas y seminaristas. Registración,     
videos,  y detalles en  

www.houstonvocations.com/descubre  

MARIA GORRETI SUPPORT GROUP... New 
support group for those afflicted with any type of abuse 
(physical, sexual, emotional, spiritual or mental) will 
begin to meet at 7:00 pm on the third Monday of every 
month in downtown Houston at the Cathedral Centre 
(1701 San Jacinto Street, Houston). For more info about 
the Maria Goretti Network that is sponsoring this support 
group, go to www.mgoretti.org/ or call 713-851-3708.  

ELDER ABUSE... Elder abuse can happen to anyone 
and it can take many different forms. Most cases of 
abuse reported to Adult Protective Services involve              
“self-neglect.” Many of these people are vulnerable to 
abuse because they live alone or are dependent on     
someone else for their care. Texas requires by law the 
reporting of elder abuse or the suspicion of elder abuse.  
If you know of someone who cannot care for himself/
herself, or who is being abused, neglected or exploited,  
Texas law requires that you report the abuse. The    
number is 1-800-252-5400; your report will remain   
confidential. For additional information, please contact 
the  Office of Aging at 713-741-8712.  

Año de la Misericordia—Orando con Maria En este 
Año de la Misericordia te invitamos a un día de        
crecimiento espiritual, este mini-retiro está abierta a 
cualquier adulto, ya sea que la persona esté en un      
ministerio activo en la parroquia o simplemente quiere 
crecer más en su fe. El Dr. Ricardo Grzona experto en 
Lectio Divina y Director de la Fundación Ramón Pane 
nos estará guiando "Orando con Maria: Madre de la 
Misericordia" con espacios de compartimiento,          
reflexión, meditación y tiempos de silencio. El         
mini-retiro tiene cupo limitado para 65 personas y tiene 
un costo de $40 dólares que incluye refrigerios por la 
mañana, almuerzo, material y Misa. ¡No se aceptan   
niños! El Dr. Grzona fue Director del Departamento de 
Catequesis y del Departamento de Educación del 
CELAM. Dirige retiros espirituales para catequistas en 
distintas conferencias episcopales El Santo Padre      
Benedicto XVI le invitó a participar en el Sínodo "La 
Palabra de Dios en la Vida y en la Misión de la Iglesia" 
siendo uno de los 32 auditores seleccionados por el   
propio Santo Padre. Para más información pulse aquí o 
llame con Adrian Herrera 713-741-8799.  


